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FPebruary 3, 1969
Present: F. Elliott Burch
J. Wilmer Bowles
George R. Aud

Grand Jury Report

The Grand Jury Report was reviewed by the Commissioners. As was
stated in the report, repairs have been taken care of in the jail.

Qakville Sanitary Landfill

Mr. David Williams and Mr. Bob Moore reviewed the plat of the dump
site property near Oakville. Discussion was had concerning the
location of a road leading off of Route 235.

Kingston Creek

Mr. Pantaleo presented a letter foruMr. Burch's signature to

Mr. Louis Phipps of the Department of Chesapeake Bay Affairs,

regarding the dredging and jetties on Little Kingston Creek and
Kingston Creek. A letter was received stating a quotation on this
work of $26,442.20, submitted by Mr. Edwin A. and Mr. John 0. Crandall,
of West River, Maryland. The Commissioners requested that the
Department of Chesapeake Bay Affairs construct this project as a State
funded project. They requested that the previously allocated funds

of $5,000 for this project be withdrawn in lieu of the request hereby
being made.

Abell Clarke Trailer Park

The Commissioners unanimously approved Mr. Abell Clarke's Trailer
Park on the Wise-St. Andrews Church Road.

Historical Society Building

A letter was read from Mrs. Baxter requesting eurbing to be placed
behind the old jail to prohibit automobiles from running into the

shrubbery. Mr. Douglas Bond will be contacted regarding a bumper

to be placed along the shrubbery on the parking lot.

Advertisement for Jobs

The Commissioners agreed to advertise in the local papers for the
position of Dog Warden and Secretary A.

The meeting adjourned at 5:15 p.m.

Approved,
1

F. Elliott Burch
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